

PROVIDER ALERT

June 15, 2022

Alert Summary: This alert details the dates and topics for the Peer Learning Collaboratives planned for late 2022 for providers of Peer Services.

Dear Provider.

If you are a credentialed/endorsed Peer Services provider (including Youth Support, Peer Support, Family Support, Recovery Coaching and their supervisors), you are eligible to enroll in Peer Learning Collaboratives (previously called "Peer Services coaching sessions"). We are excited to announce the new name of these calls, which more accurately describes what occurs. The Peer Learning Collaboratives include our partnerships with the Idaho Federation of Families and Path to Prime and may be appropriate if your agency is seeking opportunities for your leaders and staff members to put into practice what you have learned in training or to improve your implementation and delivery of Peer Services.

Goals of the collaboratives include:

- Identifying strengths and needs related to implementation and delivery of services
- Providing constructive feedback about organizational structure that supports implementation and service delivery
- Noting specific strategies for Peer Services professionals to apply skills learned to real-life scenarios
- Developing additional training and workforce development plans, based on needs

Below are the dates and topics for upcoming Peer Learning Collaboratives, and each session lasts two hours. To enroll, please <u>register here</u>. These are planned for the third Wednesday of each month from 3-5 p.m. MT. This is an optional opportunity, and you may participate in as many or as few sessions as you like. Topics planned include:

- July 20: Coordination of care and collaboration with other providers
- August 17: How to handle a crisis
- September 21: Family engagement
- October 19: Ethics and boundaries
- November 16: Topic to be determined based on attendee feedback
- December 21: Topic to be determined based on attendee feedback

Certificates of completion will be provided to those who attend the sessions in full. If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Advocate.

The Optum Idaho team